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Dear Prof. Di Lorenzo:                                                                                                  

     I am resubmitting my manuscript, entitled “Is Takotsubo 
syndrome in patients receiving chemotherapy drug-
specific?”, for consideration for publication in the World Journal of 
Clinical Cases.  I entered this version of the manuscript, without any 
change because the automated system asked me for a revision. However 
the 2 reviewers did not have any inquiry for me to address; thus I 
thanked them in a letter to the Reviewers. I have e-mailed all the 
documents to Fang-Fang Ji, Science Editor, Editorial Office. Most 
probably there is some misunderstanding on my part, for which I 
apologize. 

                                                                                                                                      

 

 Thanking you for your consideration. 

             Warmest Regards, 

John E. Madias, MD, FACC, FAHA 

Professor of Medicine (Cardiology),  

Icahn School of Medicine at Mount Sinai/ 



Division of Cardiology, Elmhurst Hospital Center,  

79-01 Broadway, Elmhurst, NY  11373  

Tel No: (718) 334-5005; FAX: (718) 334-5990; 

e-mail:madiasj@nychhc.org 

                                                                                                                  


